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Dear Expectant Mother,

We welcome you to Harrison County Hospital and all the excitement that comes with having a new baby!  As the coordinator for the Registration department at Harrison County Hospital, I am personally interested in making your registration quick and easy for you. 

The enclosed registration form will ensure that you are pre-registered, simplifying the process on the day when you come to the Maternity Center to have your baby. Please complete this form and mail it back to us, or drop it off at your convenience with our Registration department.

When it is time to deliver your baby, you are welcome to use either of our two hospital entrance registra​tion areas. The Main Entrance Lobby Registration located at the front of the Hospital facing I-64 is open Monday through Friday, 6:00am-6:00pm except holidays. The other registration area is at the Emer​gency Entrance, open 24 hours every day and located at the side of the Hospital facing Corydon Ramsey Road.

If you have any questions regarding this form or the pre-registration process, please feel free to contact me at 812.738.7866.

Best wishes,

Paige Webber
Patient Access Coordinator
